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The Board was pleased to note that the budget outcome for 2016 was on track and that CIT 

Solutions had won a major contract with the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade.  

 

The Board noted the newly formed TAFE Directors Australia (TDA) Board with elected 

members of the TDA Board and a representative of TDA Chairs.  The CIT CEO is the ACT 

representative on the TDA Board, which met for the first time on 6 October 2016.   

 

The Board acknowledged the retirement of the CIT Ch


